
 

 

Town of Schroeppel 
69 County Route 57A 

Phoenix, NY   13135 

Ph:  315-695-6075    Fax:  315-695-1210 

Joann Nazarian, Town Supervisor 

William J. Farley Park Project  

Scope of Work 

~~ RFPs due by EMAIL no later than May 8, 2025 ~~ 

Email to dowens@townofschroeppel.com 

The Town of Schroeppel will transform William J. Farley Park into a 
recreational facility that is better able to accommodate increased 
year-round use by:  

1. Demolition of existing pavilion and concrete slab;  
2. Repair existing restrooms;  
3. Constructing new, permanent restrooms with water/sewer 

connections;  
4. Constructing a new community center/pavilion;  
5. Construction of multi-use structure with enclosed spaces and 

open sides to include electrical, gas, and foundation work;  
6. Resurfacing the walkway encircling the park.  
7. Connection to water/sewer.   

 
These improvements will address community recreational needs as 
well as attract new users and special events, aligning with 
revitalization efforts already underway in the Town of Schroeppel and 
Village of Phoenix. 


